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1590 top of the dial 

Mr, Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr, Geary: 

2314 West Cary Street 
Richmond, Virginia 

Elgin 3-6656 

March 16, 1962 

Thank you for your reception report of January 2, 

1962 and also your letter of January 6, 

As far as we can determine, your reception report 
is correct. 

Our transmitter is an RCA 5 F working into a 295' 

non -directional antenna with a power of 5 kw, 

We are glad to hear that you enjoy our good music, 
and also hope that you will be able to pick us up 

more often. 

Enclosed is a brochure of the station and a calender, 

KS:mw 
Encl. 

Sincere y 

Kenneth Shelton 
Chief Engineer 

Dour good .A USX Station 


